
   
  Tuesday: * 9:30 am * 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday: 9:00 am 
    (Please check our web site to confirm times) 

 

Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Fr. Yannick N'Cho   Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

                                                                
  
  Tuesday        * 9:30 am *   + John & + Daisy Armitage   
                                 by Jim & Colleen Reed           
 

  Wednesday    9:00 am     + Laurent Mougeot 
                                 by Ken & Marg Engel           
 

  Thursday        9:00 am     + Mary McIntosh                      
                                     

  Friday             9:00 am     + Ann Greenwald  
                                   by Blanche Warbeck           
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Jeremiah 20.10-13 
The Lord has delivered the life of the needy from the hands of evildoers. 

 

Ps 69.7-9, 13+16, 32-33, 35+36 
Lord, in your steadfast love, answer me. 

 

Romans 5.12-15 
The free gift is not like the trespass.  

 

Matthew 10.26-33 
Do not fear those who kill the body. 

This week 
June 25th to July 2nd 



Charismatic Prayer Gathering 
Resurrection Parish 

June 25  7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
 

Come Alive! You are invited! Come and 
experience Christ's loving embrace 

through music, praise, worship, teaching, 
prayer, and fellowship! Mark your  

calendars now. Hope to see you there! 

In July and August our weekend Mass times will be: 

Saturday at 5:00 pm and Sunday at 9:00 am. 
 

Also please note than in July there will be no Mass on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 pm. 
 

Also, in July and August the parish office will be closed on Mondays. 

Please note that  
Burns-Hanley will be 
closed for the month 

of July and will  
re-open on  

Tuesday August 1st 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN Drop & Go for the 
Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do is 
enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that!  

 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number and we’ll pick up 

your bottles and cans for you. 
Thank you so much for your support! 



We’re looking for  
people to sign up to 

help with all  
liturgical ministries. 

Even if you had 
helped out in the 

past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for more infor-

mation 
Thank You 

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY.  
 
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU 
KNOW IS IN NEED OF  

PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER  
MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Please respect our Church and 
clean up any messes and  

accidents that may happen during 
the Masses 

Thank You 

The Marian Centre would once again be 
grateful for donations of 
men’s clothing. We are 
primarily interested at 
this time of the year in 
men’s walking shoes and 
runners and spring and 
summer weight clothing.  

 
Many thanks! 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

CONFIDENCE  
The Catholic Women’s League relies on the teachings of the 

Catholic church to guide it. As a member you can be confident 
that what you do will further God’s kingdom here on earth.  

Be confident - come walk with us! 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Are you a knitter? Are you interested in gathering for  
fellowship and knitting items for those in need? We invite 
you to join us at Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the office at 
306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 



FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE/HUMAN RESOURCES 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

PARISHSTAFF 

UCB radio is now live and on the 
air at 95.9 FM in Regina. UCB  

Canada is a non-profit,  
listener-supported family of 

Christian Radio stations.  
Broadcasting uplifting and  

encouraging music and  
conversations. 

The Knights of Columbus Resurrection Council #13214 is offering one  
five-hundred-dollar ($500.00) scholarship for a current graduating (2022-23) 
grade twelve student.  The applicant must be a member of or the child/ward or 
grandchild of a member of the K of C Council 13214 who is in good 
standing.  Applicants must be practicing his/her Catholic faith, demonstrate  
academic excellence (including Catholic Studies/Christian Ethics) and  
involvement in their school, community and parish. 

 
The deadline to apply is June 30th. Application forms can be picked up at the  
Resurrection Parish office.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dean Lefebvre at 
pdlefebvre@accesscomm.ca 

Monday at 10 am 
Please check the Resurrection Parish Mom Group on Facebook page or  
contact Sarah France at 306-216-5443 for more information. June 26th will 
be the last get-together until we break for the summer. We will resume the 
gatherings in the fall. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, 
so register as soon as possible. 
Registration can be submitted and 
classes taken prior to the birth of 
your child. 
  
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for 
children entering Grade 4 or  
higher in the September 2023 
school year.  
 
If you wish to register you may do 
so by contacting the parish office 
at 306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

Anointing of Sick – available to  
anyone who is seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available 
before or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as  
possible to ensure marriage  
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

SIGN-UP TODAY TO VOLUNTEER!  
FOR MORE INFORMATION,  

CONTACT VICTORIA  
(306) 352-0863  

YOUTH@RESURRECTIONPARISH.CA 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEB SITE  
RESURRECTIONPARISH.CA  

TO REGISTER 







Summer Park
Meetups for

Catholic Families

Mondays @ 10

June 26: Les Sherman
Park by the Neil Balkwill
Centre 
(2420 Elphinstone St)

July 10: Candy Cane Park 
(501 Wascana Dr)

July 17: Lakewood Park 
(6024 Whelan Dr)

July 24: New Wascana
Park & Spray Pad beside
Wascana pool (2400
Wascana Dr)

July 31: Horizon Station
Park 
(4701 Buckingham Dr)

August 14: Kinsmen Park &
Spray Pad South (3310
Lakeview Ave)

August 21: Lakeridge Park
North (5560 Leibel
Crescent)

August 28: Les Sherman
Park by the Neil Balkwill
Centre (2420 Elphinstone
St)

Questions contact Emily M @ 306-552-9355





   Kaposvar Pilgrimage           
Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine 

    Sunday August 20, 2023 

3 miles South & ½ mile West of Esterhazy on Grid 637 

 

           
11:00 am – 12:00 noon…..  Visitors arrive and sign guest book 

12:00 noon – 1:00 pm……  Individual Stations of the Cross 

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm………..  Rosary in the Church 

2:00 pm – 2:45 pm………..  Private Confessions in the Church 

2:45 pm – 3:00 pm………..  Procession from the Church to the Shrine 

3:00 pm – 4:00 pm………..  Holy Mass & Anointing of the Sick 

4:00 pm…………………………  Procession back to the Church 

4:15 pm………………………...  Supper 

   

 

                                           

Souvenir Shop opens at 11:00 

  Ethnic Attire is encouraged 

Bring your own Lawn chairs 

Concession Booth on Site 

For more information Contact:  

Eola Stevenson @ 306‐853‐7880 

e.stevenson@sasktel.net 











 

Family retreat: July 14-16 2023  

As for my family and me, we will serve the Lord! 
Activities with your family or by age group; talks, prayers, crafts, skits, 

cooking together, bonfire, games, etc! 

*Please register as soon as possible, as rooms are limited. You are welcome to 

bring your camper on our grounds. 

Youth retreat - 12-17 year-olds: July 28-30 2023  

Wonderfully made!  

Come and discover the wonder that you are in God’s eyes, and the purpose of 

your life, as we share together, pray, play sports, and eat s’mores around a 

bonfire, play games, and more! 

*Registrations required before July 15
th
. 

Discernment weekend - young adults: August 11-13 2023  

Speak, Lord, your servant is listening. 

Do you need more tools to know how to discern where God calls you in your 

daily life, or are searching for your vocation? 

We offer this weekend to help you develop an interior life to be more aware of 

God’s gentle breeze calling you to happiness and holiness. 

*Registrations required before August 1
st
.  



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
June 25, 2023 

12th Sunday in
Ordinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,  

and Nakota, and homeland of the   Dakota, Lakota, and  
Métis peoples.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Everyone who acknowledges me before others I will acknowledge 
before my heavenly Father.” Matthew 10:32
Would others know that you are Catholic by the way you act and 
speak? Do you share your Catholic faith with others? Do you defend 
your Catholic faith when the situation arises or do you remain 
silent? Do you pray in public before meals? Pray for the strength 
and courage to be a joyful witness of our Catholic faith when the 
opportunity presents itself. Let us become the radiant light and bold 
witness that we are called to be!

A Word About Trauma…
Trauma and associated words are being used more now 
than ever. Do we know the origins of these words?  Are 
their meanings different now than when they were first 
used? Each week we will explore a trauma-associated 
word’s origins, meanings and evolution.  
Grief: Noun: (`gref) a deep sorrow, often related to a 
person’s death. 
In the 13 Century, “hardship, suffering, pain, etc. and the 
Latin word gravare, meaning to make heavy, cause grief,” 
and the Latin word gravis, meaning weighty. With the PIE 
root gwere “heavy.” Resulting in “mental pain, sorrow is 
also from the 13 Century. 
The saying good grief originated in 1912. It is an 
exclamation of surprise or dismay in 1912. 
Grief in trauma is known as the normal response to a 
significant loss. This could result from a sudden death or a 
person with a long-term illness. It may occur during major 
accidents, fires, or other traumas. It may include different 
feelings, sadness, anger, despair or guilt. 

TF# 354: Fr. Aaron Wessman - The Church’s Mission in a 
Polarized World - Part 2 - In this part 2 of 2 episodes, Deacon Eric and 
Dr. Brett are joined by Glenmary Home Missioners vice president  
Fr. Aaron Wessman, author of the book “The Church’s Mission 
in a Polarized World.” We’ll discuss the modern struggle with 
polarization within the Church and wider society and look 
at how best to respond from a Catholic perspective. You 
can find Fr. Wessman’s book “The Church’s Mission in a 
Polarized World” in your local Catholic bookstore or online at; 
newcitypress.com/the-church-s-mission-in-a-polarized-
world.html 
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/fr-aaron-wessman-the-churchs-
mission-in-a-polarized-world-part-2

Refugee Field Worker
The Archdiocese of Regina is looking for a part-time Refugee 
Field Worker to work out of the Archdiocesan offices. Resumes 
should be submitted by to lburkhart@archregina.sk.ca by 
July 21, 2023. For further information on the position contact  
ttoupin@archregina.sk.ca.

Go Make Disciples
Take your faith to the next level with the Archdiocese of 
Regina’s Lay Formation Program! Our program provides 
solid teaching on theology, ethics, scripture, and more, 
as well as opportunities to deepen your spiritual life and 
develop leadership skills for parish and community service. 
We are currently accepting applications for our fall intake. 
For more information on how to register, contact Deacon 
Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 6724 or email him at 
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

Grow Hope Saskatchewan
There are 828 million people in our world who go hungry 
each day. As Catholics, we can act in solidarity through our 
local and faith-based fundraiser, Grow Hope Saskatchewan. 
Local SK farmers with your financial support grow crops for 
sale and give proceeds to those in need. It costs $350 to 
grow an acre of food. Funds raised through the sale of the 
crop fight hunger through emergency food relief, support for 
young mothers, and local agricultural projects. Donations of 
any amount are welcome. Write cheques to Development 
and Peace, 1425 René-Lévesque Blvd West, 3rd Floor, 
Montreal QC, H3G 1T7 – please write in the Memo: “Grow 
Hope SK.” To donate online or for more information, go to 
growhopesk.ca/donate (Note: D&P is the Catholic agency). 
Questions? Contact Myron Rogal (306) 659-5841 or Mike 
LeBlanc (306) 205-2334.

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee. Did you know… Standing 
Buffalo Dakota First Nation is located west of Fort Qu’Appelle 
and has a population of approximately 1000 members. It was 
not a signatory to Treaty 4, however, are recognized by the 
federal government’s Indian Act and was issued a reserve in 
1881. At the time of treaty in 1874, this Dakota band was not 
recognized as a band that had territory in Treaty 4 area. The 
band is named after Chief Standing Buffalo (Tatankanaje/
Tatanka Najin) who succeeded his father as hereditary chief 
in 1871. Standing Buffalo First Nation has one of the best 
reserve-based standingbuffalodakotanation.com/lacrossein  
North America.

http://newcitypress.com/the-church-s-mission-in-a-polarized-world.html
http://newcitypress.com/the-church-s-mission-in-a-polarized-world.html
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/fr-aaron-wessman-the-churchs-mission-in-a-polarized-world-part-2
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/fr-aaron-wessman-the-churchs-mission-in-a-polarized-world-part-2
http://growhopesk.ca/donate
http://reserve-based standingbuffalodakotanation.com/lacrossein


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which color of Freezie (or popsicle) is 
the best?   

 White - 12.1%   Blue - 12.1% 

Orange - 19%   Purple - 25.9% 
Red - 31% 
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